
________________________________________ 
From: Cathy Lacroix [cathy_lacroix@hotmail.com] 
Sent: August 18, 2015 11:52 AM 
To: Davis, Jo-Ann (Trustees' Services) 
Subject: request to ban military recruiting 
 
Hello Jo-Ann, 
 
As you know, Pax Christi is the world's largest Catholic lay organization.  It has come to the attention of 
Pax Christi Toronto that there is military recruiting in some of our Catholic schools. We believe this is 
inconsistent with Catholic social teaching.  Could you and the Board  please look into banning military 
recruiting in our Catholic schools in Toronto? 
 
Peace, 
Cathy Lacroix 
 


